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Friday 11th September 2020 
Hello everybody, 

This week is our first full week back at school since the 

holidays and we are all back into the full flow of 

teaching and learning. Our EYFS pupils have 

completed their first full week in school and it has 

been a pleasure to see how quickly they have been 

settling into the routines of the class. Under the 

careful care and support from Tammy and Clare they 

are starting their learning journey through play and 

are already growing in confidence as each day 

progresses. We look forward to seeing their continued 

success and I have no doubt that in no time at all they 

will be sailing along! 

At the other end of the school, our year 7 students are 

also settling into the seniors and one week on, are 

embracing the challenges in this phase. Through 

conversations in PHSE lessons it is evident that many 

of the concerns which they anticipated have not come 

to fruition. The emotional wellbeing of our students is 

always a priority for us and all staff are dedicated to 

the pastoral support and welfare of our students. 

Next week. As part of this process, next week, Clare 

Grey, who is our pastoral leader, will be scheduling 

individual time with all of our new students to ensure 

they are settling into Two Boats School and that they 

have an opportunity to discuss any concerns which 

they may have. This valuable work which Clare 

undertakes is instrumental support for many of our 

students who require additional support at various 

times and about various issues. Clare is dedicated to 

this role and has made a difference to so many of our 

students.  

As many of you will be aware, this is my last week at 

Two Boats School. The school has made huge progress 

and is going from strength to strength. I would like to 

extend a huge thank you to the many excellent 

teachers in the school for their continued support and 

dedication to our students and to the school as a 

whole. It has been a huge privilege to work alongside 

so many fantastic students and staff and I wish the 

whole school community all the very best for the 

future. 

Farah  

 

Farewell to the Kewley’s 
 
We said goodbye to Jack & Caitlyn today after two 
years at Two Boats School.  Thank you also to Jenna 
for all her help with the School and Library, and to 
Dave for being a parent Governor on the School 
Governors Committee and volunteering his time with 
the after school Football Club.  We wish you all the 
best of luck for the future. 
 

 

 

 

 

Conservation - John Muir Awards 

Jolene and Laura from Conservation joined our 

Assembly this morning to give out John Muir 

certificates to all the Explorers who participated during 

the holidays.  The John Muir Award encourages 

people to connect with, enjoy and care for wild places.  

You can find more information on 

https://www.johnmuirtrust.org.  Well done Explorers!   

 

Just a reminder that students should have their water 

bottles filled with water and not juice, during class time.  

Water Fountains are available in school to refill bottles. 

Students who received award vouchers at the End of 

Year Awards Assembly please send your orders in to 

Mrs John in the school office as soon as possible, 

thank you. 


